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Good Afternoon,

| just wanted to send my letter of support for the growth study. | am at the front lines for the housing
crisis and this issue needs to be addressed. Please let me know if you have any further questions.
Darryl

Darryl Swarts

Broker of Record/Owner
ReMax Erie Shores Realty Inc.






